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NOTICE 

  

  

  

  
  

THA/2021-22/170 

Date: 08-10-2021 
  
  
  
  

This is for information of all concerned that the Academy 

 shall remain closed from 11th October to 22nd October 

2021 on account of Durgapuja and Lakshmi Puja. 

  

College shall reopen on 25th October 2021. 

  

  
  
  
  

Prof. (Dr.) Gour Banerjee 
Principal 

The Heritage Academy 

 


